
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 
Date: July 29, 2019 
 
To: Pastors, Parish Administrators, Parish Secretaries, and Bulletin 

Editors 
 
From: Nancy Stoehr, Coordinator of Stewardship and Development, Office 

of Stewardship  

Re: 2019 Triennial National Collection for the Archdiocese for the 
Military Services, USA 

 
 
The National Collection for the Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA is 
conducted every three years. This year, the Archdiocese of Atlanta will 
coordinate our local collection to match the National Collection schedule. In 
order to do so, we are moving up this collection from 2020 to November 9–10, 
2019.  

Moving forward, this collection will continue taking place every three 
years. 

To order materials at no cost, download the order form here and email it to me 
at nstoehr@archatl.com or fax it to 404-920-7601 before August 16, 2019.   

Materials will ship directly to your parish from Our Sunday Visitor two to three 
weeks before the collection.    

  

 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2019-Triennial-National-Collection-for-the-Archdiocese-for-the-Military-Services-USA-Form.pdf
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